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Dear Sir
S6/2014/0227/FP RECEIVED

Erection of single storey rear and side extension and first floor side and rear
extension at 17 Kingsmead Cuffley Potters Bar

I would like to comment on the proposed above planned extensions

*It is my opinion that the proposed extension to No 17 would be totally out of keeping
with the rest of the properties in Kingsmead.

Kingsmead was one of the very first estates built in Cuffley as a small cul-d-sac of
single storey bungalows. We are fortunate that it has retained its special character
despite improvements made to various bungalows.

The character of the road is important to its residents.

*The extension plans show a very large increase to the size of No 17, effectively
making it into a 2-storey house. This is inappropriate, obtrusive and out of character.

*For my neighbours at 11a and No 15, the proposed alterations would be
overbearing and very unfair. It would also completely change their outlook, causing
harm to their living conditions.

Indeed, it would also alter my outlook and restrict views of countryside beyond.

I would therefore ask that you do not grant permission for this large extension.

Yours faithfully Iris Osborne (Mrs)






